
Congratulations 
to Aoife, Katie & Ciara 

who made their        
Confirmation on March 
8th. It was a wonderful 

day and the pupils 
sang, read and 
brought up gifts.  
Well done girls! 

As the Tour de Ballyfinane 

is approaching I would like 

to thank everyone for their 

help and time to date. We 

are all looking forward to a 

wonderful event and lets 

hope the sun stays out. 

Please continue to spread 

the word and like & share 

on Facebook  
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App of the month... 
Saibhreas na Gaeilge  

is a wonderful app for pupils to use to 

further extend their learning of Irish at 

home.  

 

Website of the month…  
www.ballyfinanens.ie 

We are delighted to have our  

revamped website up and  

running. There are lots of links for 

Parent’s and Children. Be sure to 
check this out as some wonderful 

apps and websites are shared.  

Took place in Ballyfinane N.S in 

February. The boys and girls 

did lots of lessons on being a 

good friend and the im-

portance of Friendship.  

PLAYGROUND 

We are delighted to announce 
that our new playground has 

been ordered. Everyone in the 
school is very excited to have 
this wonderful facility next to the 
school.  

Students have started their 

music lessons with Brendan 

O’Sullivan.  

Many thanks to our Parents 

Association for funding such 

a wonderful            

opportunity for our 

students. 

Sincerest thanks to everyone 

who donated to our clothing 

collection. We raised nearly 

€300 which will go towards 

new Irish books for the 

school. 

EASTER HOLIDAYS 
The school will be closed for the 
Easter break from Monday April 

15th and will reopen on  Mon-
day the April 29th. Pupils will 

finish at 12pm on April 12th.  



ENGINEERING 

WEEK 
Pupils had a fantastic time for 

Engineering Week. We had a workshop from  
Designer Minds on the Turing Tumble, Liebherr 
spoke to us about the building of cranes, we  

visited Lee Strand and saw the Milk Plant & finally 
we had a visit from John & Brendan who told us 

about the important work of Paramedics. We also 
got to see the inside of the ambulance. 
Many thanks to all for giving their time to  

visit our school.  

Congratulations  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

to Mia & Rachel who recently 
made their First Confession. Both 
girls are really excited to make 
their Holy Communion on the 

18th of May. 

Active Week will take 
place during the week 
of April 8th.  

Please remind pupils to 
wear runners and tracksuits for the 
week.  

 

Thanks to Noirín & the Green Flag 
Committee who were awarded 
their Green Flag for Bio-Diversity. 
The whole school worked very 
hard over the last two years & we 
were delighted to be  rewarded 
with a visit from the Nutty          
Professor for 
all of our 
hard work. 
He            
performed 
lots of fun 
science          
experiments 
for the boys 
& girls! 

 

Bhí céilí mór agus seisiún againn ar 
an Aoine I gcomhair 
Seachtain na Gaeilge.  
Bhain na páistí sár-
taitneamh as an spraoí 
agus an ceol gaelach. 
Beannachtaí na Féile 
Pádraig díbh go léir.  


